Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is revising the notice for an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for School-Based Nursing, Psychological, Social Work, and Therapy services. The previous notice was published in the Florida Administrative Register, Vol. 210, No. 42, on October 26, 2016. This notice is to update the federal fiscal impact which has been revised to $5,757,459 in federal funds for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2016-17 and $6,325,981 in federal funds for FFY 2017-18. For further information, contact Luc Toussaint, Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4211, Luc.Toussaint@ahca.myflorida.com.
